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Greetings from the Richwood Chamber of Commerce! 

 

Your Chamber is ready to begin its annual Membership Drive for 2018. As you know, the 

Chamber sponsors the Feast of the Ramson the Scenic Mountain Triathlon, and the 

Hometown Holiday Marketplace, and hosts an Annual Chamber Banquet. We would 

not be able to sponsor such events without the support of local membership dues and our 

great volunteers. 

The Chamber is also involved in other activities we deem worthwhile to the community, 

Nicholas County and/or the State of West Virginia. We continually work to beautify Main St. 

and support other initiatives, such as the ATV Trail, the summertime Gather in the 

Garden Concerts, the Main Street Alliance (MSA) business generator, the Artisan Co-

op/Heritage Center at 21 E. Main Street, and our newest initiative, promoting 

Richwood activities through the new electronic sign posted on the Fire Dept. 

wall.  Together with your membership we can move Richwood forward economically. 

Your participation as a Chamber member will also promote communication and support 

throughout the community and the county.  Be a part of the Richwood Family and share in the 

joy of these accomplishments! 

The membership fees are:  $15 – Individual 

     $20 – Religious/ Non-Profits/Libraries 

     $25 – Couples 

     $50 – Small Business 

     $150 – Corporation & Foundations 

 

Our regular monthly meetings take place the 3rd Monday each month at Noon at the 

Chamber Office, located in the Depot. This is a great time to gather information regarding 

what is going on in the area and have some lunch from one of the area restaurants with your 

friends. If you would like to order lunch for one of these meetings, please call the Chamber the 

Friday before the meeting between 10am and 2pm or e-mail us.  

Together we can make a difference! 

 

Sincerely,  

Mary Jane Williams, President  
Richwood Area Chamber of Commerce 



 

 

 

 

 


